
 
State Conservation Committee 
PO Box 2042 • Concord NH 03302-2042 

nh.gov/SCC 

 

Notice of Non-Meeting 
 

The State Conservation Committee quarterly meeting, scheduled for 
November 18, 2021 (9:00 am to 12:00 am, hosted by NH Department of 
Environmental Services) was not held due to a lack of quorum.  
 
The meeting was rescheduled for December 2nd, 2021 from 1:00 PM to 
3:00 PM and will be held at the NH Dept. of Natural and Cultural 
Resources (172 Pembroke Rd., Concord, NH). The agenda for the 
cancelled meeting will be transferred to the newly scheduled meeting.  
 
Questions or comment can be directed to Ian Hanley, SCC Executive 
Director, at ian.p.hanley@agr.nh.gov or 603-848-4648.  

 
 

 


